
*No walk-ins. Must bring their School ID. All necessary protocols will be observed. 
If you need an auxiliary aid/service or other accommodation due to a disability, 
please contact the Kauai District Health Office at 241-3564 or email your 
request to StopFluAtSchoolKauai@gmail.com at least seven days in advance. 
Requests made as early as possible will allow adequate time to fulfill your 
request. Upon request, this notice is available in alternate formats such as 
large print, Braille, or electronic copy.

• Check with the school’s Health 
Assistant to learn if your child’s 
school is participating. 

• Kauai SFAS Clinic dates and 
instructions, please contact Kauai  
Public Health Nurses at 241 3387

• Facts about the flu vaccine, please 
read the Vaccine Information 
Statement at 
http://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/hcp/vi
s/vis-statements/flu.pdf

More information?

The 2020 Stop Flu At School (SFAS) is a 

DOH FREE flu vaccination program only for: 

Students of participating public and 

charter schools, AND

Who turned in a consent form to their 

school, AND

Who have an appointment*. 

To make an appointment, call Monday to Friday, 

from 8 AM to 4 PM at (808) 241-3410

Stop Flu 
At School
Each season, about 80% of 

flu-associated deaths in 

children occur in kids who 

have not been fully 

vaccinated against flu.

Attention: 

To protect our students and 

Ohana, the SFAS program 

has changed but you can 

still participate and protect 

your keiki!

Kauai War 

Memorial 

Convention Hall      

October 5th to 30th

Monday to Friday

1 pm to 6 pm. 

Kilauea 

Neighborhood 

Center   

October 17th

9 am to 12 pm.

Hanapepe 

Neighborhood 

Center  

October 24th

9 am to 12 pm.

SFAS Clinics* will be located at: 

http://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/hcp/vis/vis-statements/flu.pdf
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